
 

 

  

2021 CURB APPEAL JUDGE TRAINING PROGRAM  

 
Are you interested in becoming a Curb Appeal Judge? The City of Vaughan Parks and Forestry Operations 
Department is currently looking for volunteers who are interested in promoting our beautiful City.  To become a 
judge, a 2-hour training program is provided by the City where potential judges will learn about the types of 
environmental features and qualities a home must have to receive Curb Appeal Recognition. 
  
The Curb Appeal Program is an important program of the beautification of Vaughan. It recognizes homeowners 
and businesses who exhibit exceptional pride and effort in the maintenance of their properties. Volunteer judges 
visit the entire city and place a total of 750 signs on homes that demonstrate exceptional curb appeal.   
 
If you are interested in volunteering and becoming a Curb Appeal Judge, please confirm your attendance for the 
training date by emailing curbappeal@vaughan.ca.   

 
 

 

 

In Class Training Session  
 

Date: Wednesday July 14th, 2021 
 
Time: 7:00pm to 9:00pm  
 
Location:     Joint Operations Centre,  

2800 Rutherford Road, Vaughan, Ontario 
Cafeteria 

In Class Training Session  
 

Date: Saturday July 17th, 2021 
 
Time: 9am to 11:00am  
 
Location:     Joint Operations Centre,  

2800 Rutherford Road, Vaughan, Ontario 
Cafeteria 

Virtual Training Session  
 

Date: Week of July 12th- 16th, 2021 
 
Time: to be confirmed  
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